




 

 
 

November 5, 2019 
 
Melissa G. Corbett, P.E. 
Indiantown Chamber of Commerce 
Governmental Affairs Committee 
15545 Suite B, SW Warfield Blvd. 
PO Box 602 
Indiantown, FL 34956 
Via email:melissac@themilcorgroup.com 
 
Dear Ms. Corbett, 
 
We thank the Indiantown Chamber of Commerce, and the Governmental Affairs Committee 
in particular, for the interest expressed in participating in the development of the Village’s first 
Land Development Regulations (LDRs). We are pleased to have the Chamber’s support, 
insight, and experience.  
 
As you are likely aware, the LDR process is officially kicking off on Thursday, November 14, 
2019, with a brief introduction at the Village Council meeting. On Friday, November 15, 2019, 
the CGA team will meet with City staff in the morning. If possible, we would like to schedule 
a similar meeting with members of your Committee, and any other Chamber members who 
may be interested and available, on the same day (preferably early Friday afternoon, e.g., 1:00 
pm or 1:30 pm). The meeting will take place at the Indiantown Civic Center, 15675 SW Osceola 
Street. 
 
These “stakeholder” information-gathering meetings provide an important foundation for our 
process, allowing us to gain a better understanding of the future code users’ areas of priority, 
aspirations, and concerns for the future LDRs. We would also take the opportunity to discuss 
potential ways in which the Chamber might help augment our team’s public outreach effort.  
 
Please let us know via email to adavid@cgasolutions.com, svargas@cgasolutions.com and 
sprobst@cgasolutions.com if you are able to schedule the meeting as requested, and who 
will attend.  
 
Thanks for your assistance. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Silvia E. Vargas, AICP, LEED AP 
Principal Planner 
 
Cc (via email): 
Alex David, CGA 
Sarah Probst, CGA 
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Howard Brown, Indiantown Village Manager 
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